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FLOWER SHOW FINANCES 

 

A turn in the tide of the finances of the Dinton, Baverstock, and Hurdcott Horticultural Society is shown in the 

current baIance-sheet. The Society began the year with £7 6s, but through the energetic work of the new 

Joint Secretaries (Mrs H. J. Lake and Mrs W. Wilton there is now £28 1s 3d in hand. 

At the general meeting on Friday Mrs Forester was again elected President, the Rev. R. H. B. Campbell 

chairman, and Mr J. Clark vice-chairman. The Committee elected were: —Messrs F. Avery,  F. Coombes,  J. 

Connett, M. Hunt, H. T. Lake, T. Low, H. Mills, H. G. Mitchell, A. Mundy, A. Raymond, A. Stacey, S. Stevens, 

W. Weeks, and W. Wilton. 

(Western Gazette – 13 November, 1936) 


